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Dear Mr. Seal:

Thank you for your recent letter concerning the work of the
Small Agency Council. I appreciated your kind remarks on my
appointment as Chairman of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
(NRC), and wouldilike to congratulate you in turn on your
recent. selection as Council Chairman.

The Commission recognizes tne very important role that the
Small Agency Council plays in representing the collective views
and concerns of the small agencies to the central management
agencies of the government. Our Director of Administration,
Patricia G. Norry, who is also serving'the Council as a member
of the Executive Board, will continue to represent the NRC on
the Council. We look forward to working with you and the
other agency members in pursuing.the Council's goals,'

t.
Sincerely.

- >_e_Yk .
Kenneth M. Carr

|

~

|

-

:

,

|

|
'

O f* *

| 8910180101 891011
L PDR COMMS NRCC
( CORRESPONDENCE FDC
[
|

. _ . . _ . _ , . _ _ _ . . . . . . . - .. . . _ . . . _ _ , . . . . , . . . - _ . _ . . _ , _. - ._


